
 

 
 

    
 
October 13, 2012 
 

 
32nd World Religions Conference 

 
Please accept my sincere congratulations to the WRC on the celebration of their 

32nd World Religions Conference.  

 

Worship in all communities helps to develop community spirit and promote a 

common ethos and shared values.  I am sure that this conference will enrich the 

lives of many through their attendance. 

 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
 
 

Rick Bonnette 
Mayor, Town of Halton Hills 

 

Mayor Rick 
Bonnette 


